
Clyde – are enjoying their trampoline sessions and are becoming excellent engineers of the 

future designing exciting marble runs!  

islay – have made symmetrical butterflies and did some faboulous work on ladbirds which are 

displayed in the LCR corridor as this is part of their minibeast topic.                                                                                                        

Lomond – are ready to begin a new topic called ’Explorers and Journeys’. They have been 

improving their music skills by playing rhythm games with various instruments.                                       

Nevis  – Last term Nevis pupils really enjoyed their ’Gemstones’ mini-topic. This term they will 

continue with a polar theme, with a focus on science and geology. Hopefully they will even 

manage to grow their own crystals!                                                                                                                                      

Thistle -   have been focussing their topic learning around aspects of COP26. They have 

learned about recycling, created their own earth art and designed lightbulbs with rhyming 

slogans about switching off lights and saving energy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

 
 

Please remember to install our school app to your smartphones. This is an 

excellent way of ensuring good communication with families.  It is 

very easy to install and to navigate. Download the ScotEd app 

and then choose Sandwood Primary School.  

Also, remember to follow us on Twitter.  

Our website is another good place for sourcing information.                     

 www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
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As always if you require 

any further information 

please do not hesitate  to 

contact Mrs Blair (Principal 

Teacher) on :                                 

0141 883 8367 

ablair@sandwood-

pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

                                      

    Halloween                                                                                                                          

For Halloween, we will have a non-uniform day on                                                           

Friday 29th October. Pupils can wear their own clothes to school                                      

but as per the changes we have previously put in place  in line with being 

an inclusive school, pupils are not to wear costumes or masks. 

The classes will take part in various Hallowe'en themed activities                                     

that comply with current guidelines with their class and the                                     

school  will provide treats for the children to enjoy. We are not                               

asking for any financial contribution to this, however do ask that you provide 

your child with a drink (not fizzy) for the afternoon activities.  

As you are aware, we are still having to follow Covid guidelines, therefore 

unfortunately the Parent Council are unable to provide the Hallowe'en 

themed costume discos in the evening as part of the school's Hallowe'en 

activities due to the restrictions that are currently in place. 
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